Tie the Knot Off the Rack to Host Bi-Annual Sample Sale April 9-12
Join Tie the Knot April 9-12, 2025 for the most anticipated sale of the year. For four days only, brides can score the deal of a lifetime and save up to 80% on their dream gown. All dresses in the sale are samples from our main boutique, Tie the Knot Bridal, that have made their way over to Tie the Knot Off the Rack, located on Military Ave. These are high quality designer samples that can no longer be ordered, so they will be available for an incredible deal during the sale dates. 
This event is by appointment only. Walk-ins will not be accommodated due to staffing and space. Appointments for the sale book quickly. brides can call or text 920-662-1920 to reserve an appointment spot. Due to space limitations, brides may bring no more than four guests to this event. Appointments are shortened to one hour each during the sale in an effort to allow more brides to shop.
For more information about Tie the Knot Off the Rack, visit www.tietheknotrack.com. 
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